
Vacancies on Shipley College Corporation 

(Governing Body) 

 

Currently, Shipley College has a full complement of Governors. Vacancies do 

occur from time to time so if you are interested in making a contribution and 

serving as a Governor for the Corporation please contact the Clerk to the 

Corporation.  

Meetings are generally held on Tuesday evenings.  

For further information, please contact Danielle Carter, Clerk to the Corporation.  

Email: dcarter@shipley.ac.uk 

Alternatively, you can write to the Clerk at the following address:  

Shipley College, Salt Building, Victoria Road, Saltaire, Shipley BD18 3LQ 
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